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Message from Message from

JAMES G. TAYLOR
CHIEF VOLUNTEER OFFICER, BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
YMCA OF LONG ISLAND

Dear Honorees and Guests,

I want to wish a heartfelt congratulations to all of our honorees and 
Centennial Award recipients this evening. 

Words cannot express the gratitude I have for your continued support 
and service to the YMCA of Long Island.  

As the YMCA of Long Island celebrates 100 years of transforming lives, 
we celebrate this milestone with you, and because of you. 

Your passion and dedication to invest in health and wellness, economic 
development, recreation, education, the arts, and improving our 
communities across Long Island has been critical to the YMCA of Long 
Island. 

As we begin our journey together to the next 100 years, we continue the 
Y’s mission: to make the YMCA’s programs and services accessible to all. 
We are proud to help our neighbors learn, grow, and thrive.  

Tonight’s momentous occasion was only possible due to the incredible 
vision of Event Chair, Linda Armyn, the 100th Anniversary Committee, 
and the YMCA of Long Island’s outstanding staff. Thank you for 
ensuring tonight’s gala was worthy of a centennial anniversary.

Thank you for helping to build our legacy.

 Sincerely, 

 James G. Taylor

ANNE N. BRIGIS
PRESIDENT & CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
YMCA OF LONG ISLAND

Dear Honorees and Guests,

I am profoundly grateful to be in your company this evening as we celebrate 
a tremendous milestone in the legacy of the YMCA of Long Island.

It has been an incredibly rewarding experience to look back at the history of 
the YMCA of Long Island in preparation for this event. The YMCA has been 
operating on Long Island since the late 1800s. When the YMCA of Long 
Island was incorporated in 1919, the most popular car in the United States 
was the Model T. 

We’ve been here a long time, and, in that time, almost everything has 
changed. But through the decades, one thing has not changed – the Y has 
been, and continues to be, the cornerstone of communities all across the 
island.

From the first Y in Glen Cove to our newest addition, the Huntington YMCA 
Jorge Family Healthy Living Center, our commitment “for a better us” has 
been steadfast. 

Each of you has played a part in our 100+ year history. With your support, 
the YMCA of Long Island has improved countless lives in our communities 
through programs and services that nurture youth, foster healthy living, 
and inspire social responsibility.

I am honored to be gathered this evening to acknowledge the selfless years 
of service of our honorees and centennial award recipients. 

Our challenge has always been to meet the needs of our communities, to 
lift-up individual lives, and gather people from all walks of life together. We 
fill existing gaps in service and expand facilities so that more children and 
adults can learn, grow, and thrive. 

With your help, this vision will continue for the next hundred years, as we 
continue to make the YMCA a reality for generations to come.

Thank you for your continued support of your communities, your island, and 
your YMCA.

Gratefully,

Anne N. Brigis
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Message from Message from

It is my privilege to write this letter to commemorate the 100th 
anniversary of the YMCA of Long Island.

For the past century, the YMCA of Long Island has brought the entire 
community together—people from all walks of life and all backgrounds 
who not only have found the support they need to learn, grow and 
thrive, but also common ground. The result is a stronger community.

So many people have given so much of themselves—volunteers, staff, 
members, donors and partners—to make the YMCA of Long Island what 
it is today. Thanks to them, your Y is a vital community asset, making 
a profound difference every day in the lives of thousands of Long 
Islanders and the neighborhoods they call home.

It warms my heart to think of all the people whose lives have been 
transformed through their relationship with your YMCA. Kids that 
discovered who they are and what they can achieve. Health seekers 
who reached goals they previously thought were unattainable. Families 
who strengthened their bonds. And those who found meaningful 
opportunities to give back.

On behalf of YMCA of the USA, I want to thank everyone associated 
with the YMCA of Long Island—past and present—for everything they 
have done to advance the mission of your Y. We look forward to another 
century of the YMCA of Long Island improving the quality of life of 
children, adults and families through programs that develop spirit, mind 
and body.

Sincerely,

Kevin Washington

President and CEO 
YMCA of the USA

Good evening, I am very proud to serve as the YMCA of Long Island’s 
100th Anniversary Gala Chair. The Y has helped to transform the lives of 
countless Long Islanders from toddlers to seniors for the last 100 years 
and we cannot wait to see what we can do for the next 100 years! 

I have been serving on the board for the last 15 years and am the 
immediate past Board Chair. Thanks to the dedication of our Board 
Volunteers, the philanthropy of our donors and staff, the Y has been 
able to expand existing footprints and build new Y’s in different 
communities. You will see examples in the video presentation tonight 
that will display the dedication of our team and the generosity of our 
honorees and award recipients. They have all contributed to the Y for 
decades, and the substantial accomplishments have made the Y what it 
is today and prepared us for an even brighter future. Our gratitude to all 
of our Y family and friends is endless. 

I hope you enjoy this evening’s program, and I want to thank our 
committee and association team for all of their work that will make our 
100th anniversary celebration a wonderful evening. We are grateful for 
everyone who supported this event and joined us to celebrate. Evenings 
like this cannot be successful without all of you. The funds raised will 
support many programs and allow us to scholarship members who may 
not be able to afford these programs on their own. 

Many thanks and enjoy your evening, 

Linda Armyn 

LINDA ARMYN
100TH ANNIVERSARY COMMITTEE CHAIR 
MEMBER, YMCA OF LONG ISLAND BOARD OF DIRECTORS

KEVIN WASHINGTON
PRESIDENT & CEO OF YMCA OF THE USA
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CELEBRATING

100 YEARS
OF TRANSFORMING LIVES

The YMCA of Long Island is a place where everyone is welcome, 
regardless of race, age, religion, or financial standing. The Y works 
daily to improve lives through programs and services that nurture 
youth, foster healthy living, and inspire social responsibility.  

When you give to the YMCA, you create access to programs and 
services ensuring everyone in our community can learn, grow, 
and thrive. We connect people of all ages and backgrounds to 
bridge critical gaps in the community to support those who need 
us most. Your support makes our programs possible, from water 
safety to disease prevention, youth literacy to college readiness, 
and safe spaces to welcoming newcomers. You make everything 
our Y does, better.

100% of the proceeds from this event will support a dedicated 
scholarship fund for our new branches and for branch expansion 
which will grow our programs and services to children and  
families in need.
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Nancy Rauch Douzinas, PhD, is President 
of the Rauch Foundation, a New York 
City-based family foundation focused on 
regional challenges on Long Island and in 
Maryland. Since 1990, when she assumed 
leadership of the Foundation, Nancy has 
overseen more than $60 million in grants 
and charitable activities and leveraged 
the Foundation’s support for even 
broader impact. 

Nancy is a prominent voice for the role 
of philanthropy in raising awareness 
of regional needs, sound planning, and 
informed public discussion of policy 
priorities. One of the Foundation’s 
best-known initiatives is the Long Island 
Index, which for 15 years provided 
unbiased, reliable data for businesses, 
nonprofits, civic organizations, 
educators, and townships. Thanks to 
research coming out of the Index, the 
Foundation played an important role in 
advancing one of the region’s largest 
infrastructure projects in recent years: 
the Third Track project on the Long 
Island Rail Road. 

Core to the Foundation’s work has 
been its commitment to Long Island’s 
children – their early well-being and 
future opportunities. The Foundation has 
long supported programs that promote 
quality early childhood education 

and advance research and thought 
leadership in the field. In the area of the 
environment, the Foundation has helped 
to preserve land and water quality on 
Long Island and in Maryland. 

Apart from the Foundation, Nancy 
provides further civic leadership by 
serving on the boards of the Stony 
Brook University Foundation, Columbia 
University’s Teachers College, Accelerate 
Long Island, Greentree Foundation, and 
North Shore Land Alliance. 

Prior to devoting herself to the Rauch 
Foundation, Nancy had a 20-year 
career as a psychologist and family 
therapist. A lifelong resident of the 
Greater New York City area, she 
graduated from Smith College and 
received a master’s degree and doctorate 
from New York University in community 
psychology. She and her husband reside 
in Lloyd Harbor and have two married 
daughters and five grandchildren.

Honoring Nancy Rauch Douzinas 
& The Rauch Family 
ASSOCIATION SERVICES

NANCY RAUCH DOUZINAS

For decades, the Long Island community 
has been strengthened and supported by 
the Knapp Family. Through many avenues 
of involvement, this family has had a 
tremendous impact on countless people 
through their philanthropy. We are very 
grateful that impact has involved the YMCA 
of Long Island.

The Knapp and Swezey Family’s impact 
goes back more than 100 years, beginning 
with the development of Swezey Newins 
and, ultimately, the chain of Swezey’s 
Department stores that brought family-
friendly shopping to communities across 
Long Island.  The Swezey’s stores were 
a mainstay in each community where 
they operated. In the early 1960s, Jerry 
Knapp was introduced to Warren Buffett 
by his brother Tom, and the trio formed 
a lifelong friendship. That friendship 
was the basis for establishing the family 
Foundations to begin their legacy. From 
that beginning, Priscilla Knapp developed 
and nurtured the vision that is followed 
today by the extended family. This vision 
is manifested through the generosity of 
Priscilla, Bill, Dave, and their collective 
family foundations: The Knapp Swezey 
Foundation, The Island Outreach 
Foundation, and The Gardener Foundation.

These leaders and their foundations 
have used their philanthropy to preserve, 
enhance and change the landscape of this 
Island we call home. Their generosity has 
impacted the Patchogue Family YMCA for 

more than 20 years through operational 
support, funding of special projects, and 
more. When the vision of a new Patchogue 
Family YMCA was developed, the entire 
Knapp family stepped forward to make this 
dream a reality.  

The Patchogue Family YMCA is truly 
the gateway to Patchogue. This highly 
recognizable, gleaming facility welcomes 
visitors to the neighborhood, serves the 
community in countless ways, and is an 
attraction that exemplifies community 
pride. It allows the YMCA to demonstrate 
the many ways it can serve and strengthen 
communities. The family has donated land, 
provided operational and capital funding 
and fostered volunteerism. Dave served 
as Co-Chair of the new facility campaign 
in Patchogue and serves as member of 
the Board of the Patchogue Family YMCA. 
The family has been a consistent presence 
at the Patchogue Y golf outing. Priscilla’s 
involvement has brought valuable support 
and partnerships with other local causes 
and organizations, and Bill has been a 
loyal and true donor to each project of 
significance.  

The YMCA of Long Island relies upon 
philanthropy to meet and grow its mission. 
The Knapp Family is an example of the 
leadership and generosity that has enabled 
the Y to flourish, and join Swezey’s  
Department Stores, as an institution with a 
rich, 100-year history.

Honoring The Knapp Family 
PATCHOGUE FAMILY YMCA

THE KNAPP SWEZEY FOUNDATION

THE ISLAND OUTREACH FOUNDATION

THE GARDENER FOUNDATION
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The Arlindo & Evelyn Jorge Family 
Foundation was founded in 2003 by 
Arlindo Jorge. His daughter, Judy Jorge, 
oversees the foundation along her 
close-knit family, including her brother 
Arlin, their children and nieces. Together 
as a family foundation, they continue 
to steer the strong philanthropic vision 
that was instilled by her parents. 
Her father taught his children about 
philanthropy through active participation 
in donating to causes that were personal 
to them. It was through this early 
hands-on approach that has guided 
three generations of the Jorge Family 
to support causes with a focus on 
community, education, and wellness. 

Judy’s history with the YMCA began as 
a young girl, where she and her siblings 
took swim lessons and attended summer 
day camp at the YMCA at Glen Cove. 
When Judy and her late sister moved to 
Huntington, their daughters participated 
in swim lessons, summer day camp, and 
preschool. Today, many family members 
use the Y in Huntington and Glen Cove. 
The Y continues to be a part of the Jorge 
Family through generations. 

As Judy became more involved with 
the YMCA, she began to support 
programs and services that she was 
passionate about. It was learning about 

LIVESTRONG® at the Y program for 
cancer survivors, who want to regain 
or maintain their health, which inspired 
Judy’s further commitment and support. 

She later joined the Huntington YMCA 
Steering Committee that spearheaded 
the Healthy Living Center Capital 
Campaign over several years. The 
30,000 square-foot Huntington YMCA 
Jorge Family Healthy Living Center 
opened its doors on July 1, 2019. 
The state-of-the-art facility includes 
a 7,500 square-foot gymnasium, 
suspended indoor track, four group 
exercise studios, indoor cycle studio, 
basketball court, two volleyball courts, 
four Pickleball courts, STEM educational 
room, instructional kitchen, universal 
locker rooms, and offers more than 100 
exercise classes each week in addition to 
recreational sports programs. 

The Arlindo & Evelyn Jorge Family 
Foundation has generously supported 
the Huntington YMCA, Huntington 
Hospital on Long Island, the Adirondack 
Experience, The Museum on Blue 
Mountain Lake, and the Wild Center in 
Tupper Lake. The foundation has more 
than 15 years of creating positive change 
in their local communities. 

Honoring Judy Jorge & Family 
HUNTINGTON YMCA

JUDY JORGE

John Treiber has more than forty-
five years of insurance experience. 
His expertise runs the gamut from 
accounting, data processing, wholesale 
personal and commercial lines 
underwriting, claims management and 
retail brokerage and marketing.  He 
became an account executive full time in 
1980 for The Treiber Group – a third-
generation family brokerage firm.  He 
spent his first thirty-four years with 
that organization and, since 2008, 
has been with Arthur J. Gallagher Risk 
Management Services, Inc. – the worlds’ 
fourth largest insurance brokerage.

Presently, Mr. Treiber is area Vice 
Chairman of the Jericho office and 
his duties include an emphasis on 
maintaining key account relationships; 
generating new business opportunities 
and mentoring and supporting the 
Jericho office staff and producers.

Mr. Treiber graduated from North Shore 
High School in 1968 and from the 
University of South Carolina in 1973. He 
carries a CPCU designation and, over the 
years, has served on numerous insurance 
carrier panels including Utica Mutual, 
Hartford, Chubb, Cigna, One Beacon, 
Kemper and others.

He has also served the non-profit 
world in the Long Island community 
both as a leader, board member and 
philanthropically for many years.  Mr. 
Treiber is actively involved with the 
following organizations: Winthrop 
University Hospital (now NYU Winthrop), 
Winthrop South Nassau and South 
Nassau Communities Hospital, Long 
Island Health Alliance, Long Island 
YMCA – past Chairman of the Board, 
Maurer Foundation for Breast Health 
Care – past Chairman of the Board, Tilles 
Center for Performing Arts, Energeia 
Partnership – current Chairman, The 
Rauch Foundation, Long Island Caddy 
Scholarship Foundation, Wheatley Hills 
Golf Club – past President, Falls Country 
Club of the Palm Beaches – current 
President.

Mr. Treiber and his wife, Carol-Ann, 
live in East Williston and have two 
daughters, Kimberly and Megan. They 
spend most of the winter in Boca Raton, 
FL.  His primary interests are golf, tennis, 
international travel and the study of 
history and political science.

Honoring The Treiber Family 
YMCA AT GLEN COVE

JOHN TREIBER
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Frank Boulton was born on Long 
Island and moved to the Bay Shore/
Brightwaters area at the age of three. 
He graduated from Villanova University 
in 1973 with a BS in Finance. Mr. Boulton 
started a 25-year career on Wall Street 
in the U.S. Treasury and MBS bond 
industry. He retired from Smith Barney 
in 1994 as Senior Managing Director of 
the Government Bond Department but 
returned to Wall Street from 1996-1999 
to serve as the Senior Executive Vice 
President in charge of the Fixed Income 
Department for Yamachi America.

Mr. Boulton presently serves on the 
YMCA of Long Island Board. He served as 
Chairman of the Great South Bay YMCA 
Board of Managers from 1983-1992, 
and was a Great South Bay YMCA board 
member for 27 years. He chaired the 
capital campaign, raising $6.2 million to 
construct the YMCA. In 1992, the Board 
of Managers named the gymnasium in 
his honor. 

The Boultons purchased the old Regent 
Theatre and donated it to the Great 
South Bay YMCA. The Boulton Center for 
the Performing Arts recently celebrated 
its 15th anniversary. 

Currently, Mr. Boulton is in the 21st 
season as Founder and CEO of the Long 
Island Ducks, Baseball America’s 2007 
Organization of the Year.  

Mr. Boulton is Chairman of the 
QuackerJack Foundation, the charitable 
arm of the Ducks. He is a member of 
the Suffolk Sports Hall of Fame, Bay 
Shore High School Hall of Fame, and 
Long Island Business Hall of Fame. 
He has been the recipient of multiple 
awards including, Long Island’s 100 Most 
Influential People by LIBN, Entrepreneur 
of the Year by ACIT, The Harry Chapin 
Humanitarian of the Year by LIA, and the 
St. Thomas of Villanova Alumni Medal, 
awarded to individuals who have brought 
extraordinary benefit to Villanova 
University and their communities.

Mr. Boulton and his wife, Karen, 
currently live in Brightwaters. They 
are the proud parents of Whitney 
and Morgan.

Honoring The Boulton Family 
GREAT SOUTH BAY YMCA

FRANK BOULTON

Mr. Rettaliata retired at the end of 2014 
as the President and Chief Executive 
Officer of Air Industries Group, Inc.  
Pete currently serves on the Board of 
Directors of Air Industries Group, as 
a consultant to small aerospace firms, 
and has over 45 years of aerospace 
experience. He began his career at 
Grumman in 1973, eventually becoming 
the Company’s Senior Procurement 
Officer. In that position, Mr. Rettaliata 
was responsible for all procurement 
activity for the corporation.  

In 1994, he was a senior member of 
the transition team integrating the 
Northrop-Grumman combination.  
Following his tenure at Grumman, Mr. 
Rettaliata became a partner and the 
President of Air Industries Machining 
Corporation. He has led the company’s 
growth from $10mm in revenue in 1995 
to nearly $70mm in annualized revenue, 
and created Air Industries Group as a 
corporate entity aimed at substantial 
organic and acquisition growth.  

Mr. Rettaliata is the former Chairman of 
“ADDAPT,” an organization of regional 
aerospace companies. He is a former 
member of the Board of Governors’ 
Executive Committee of the Aerospace 
Industries Association (“AIA”), and a 
member of the Executive Committee of 

the AIA Supplier Council. He has served 
as the Chairman of the Great South 
Bay YMCA Board of Managers, Director 
of the Metropolitan YMCA Board of 
Directors, as a member of Southside 
Hospital Advisory Counsel, and was 
previously a member of the Seatuck 
Nature Center Board of Directors.

More recently, Mr. Rettaliata volunteered 
as a certified substance abuse 
counselor at YMCA Family Services. He 
subsequently helped to create and now 
serves as Chairman of the YMCA Family 
Services Board of Managers.   

Mr. Rettaliata is a graduate of Niagara 
University and the Harvard Business 
School. He lives in Brightwaters with his 
wife Mary. Their children, Kate and Pete, 
live locally with their spouses Doug and 
Holly. Kate and Doug’s three-year-old 
daughter, Elodie, is the absolute joy of 
their lives. 

They enjoy skiing and hiking in Vermont, 
sailing on the Great South Bay, and the 
ocean beaches.

Honoring Peter Rettaliata 
& Family 
YMCA FAMILY SERVICES

PETER RETTALIATA
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The Sammis family roots reach back to 
a small clan living on the banks of the 
Thames River near London over 1,000 
years ago. The clan was called “Thames-
ways”, because it lived on the banks of 
that river. Over the years the name 
morphed into “Samways,””Samwise,” 
and eventually Sammis.

John Sammis arrived in the New World on 
the ship “Hopewell” in 1654, moved west 
through the Williams Colony in Rhode 
Island, across Long Island Sound to the 
North Fork of Long Island, and settled 
ultimately in what would later become Lloyd 
Harbor in Huntington. He was a co-founder 
of the town, whose name was derived from 
Huntingdonshire in England. John and his 
sons and grandsons were leaders of their 
church and the town governing bodies for 
a century before the American Revolution. 
Oliver Smith Sammis founded the general 
store on the corner of Main Street and New 
York Avenue in the village of Huntington in 
1849 which survived over the decades to 
become Sammis, Smith and Brush Insurance 
Agency. The family business grew to 52 
employees by 2007 under the leadership of 
Scott Sammis and his father, Quentin.

Growing up in Huntington in the 50s and 
60s, Scott and his sisters, Jane and Sue, 
quickly learned the family secret from their 
parents, Quentin and Ellie and grandfather 
Byron. The blessings the family had 
received over the generations came directly 

from the tireless effort of “giving back” to 
the community. 

The brand new town of Huntington 
welcomed immigrant John Sammis in the 
1650s just as it welcomed Scott and his 
sisters in the 1950s and Scott’s children 
Trevor, Becky, and John in the 1980s. Byron 
worked ceaselessly for Huntington Hospital 
as chief fundraiser and Board Chairman. 
Quentin served the Town as Supervisor 
and Councilman. Ellie worked for decades 
for the Family Service League and as a 
leader of the Old First Church. The kids and 
grandkids learned that community service 
is simply a part of the Sammis family fabric.

The Sammis family love affair with the Y 
started with Byron’s efforts, as a member 
of the Rotary Club, to secure property 
for the new Huntington Y in the 50s, 
continued through Quentin’s work to build 
the Norton Pool in the 60s, and progressed 
with Scott’s help on the Albicocco Pool in 
the 1990s and the Sammis Family Child 
Care Center in 2010. Trevor, Becky, and 
John grew up in the Huntington Y, Becky 
has promoted the Y’s new health programs, 
and John has served as a counselor in the 
LIVESTRONG® program.

Huntington and Long Island have been 
very generous to the Sammis family for 13 
generations and they can’t do enough to 
say ‘Thank You’ and give back.

Centennial Leadership Award 
YOUTH DEVELOPMENT

SCOTT SAMMIS

Andrew Sabin, Chairman of Sabin Metal 
Corporation and founder of Sabin 
Commodities, is one of America’s most 
successful business leaders and noted 
environmental philanthropists.

His grandfather, Abraham Seratoff, 
immigrated to New York in the late 
1800s and built a flourishing company 
that by the 1940s became known as 
Sabin Metal.  

Not content to simply manage the 
family business he inherited, Andrew 
has overseen a major expansion and 
transformation of Sabin Metal. Today, the 
company recovers and refines precious 
metals from the hydrocarbon, petroleum/
petrochemical, chemical, pharmaceutical, 
nitric acid, electronics, mining, and other 
industries that use precious metals in 
their products or processes. Sabin Metal 
Corporation is now the largest privately-
held precious metal refiner in the world, 
serving not just the U.S. market, but 
also South America, Europe, Asia and 
Middle East. 

Mr. Sabin has been actively engaged 
with community and environmental 
programs around the world. He founded 
the South Fork Natural History Museum 
in Bridgehampton, NY and continues to 
lead nature walks for the institution. Due 
to his global efforts, there are two frogs 

named after him, Centrolene sabine (aka 
Sabin Glass Frog) and Aphantophryne 
sabini, one pigmy chameleon, 
Rhampholean sabini, and a dwarf lemur, 
Cheirogaleus andysbini. 

In 2007, Mr. Sabin established the 
Andrew Sabin Family Foundation. The 
foundation focuses on the environment, 
preservation of amphibian and reptile 
species and their habitat as well as 
funding cancer research at MD Anderson 
Cancer Center and genetic research at 
Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center.

Recognizing the key role of education in 
these efforts, the Andrew Sabin Family 
Foundation funds the Sabin Center 
for Climate Change Law at Columbia 
University, the Emmet Institute on 
Climate Change & the Environment 
at UCLA School of Law, in addition to 
masters-level scholarships at Yale School 
of Forestry & Environmental Studies 
and the Sabin Sustainable Venture Prize 
at Yales’ Center for Business and the 
Environment. The Foundation is also 
involved in habitat preservation through 
organizations such as Global Wildlife 
Conservation and the Turtle Conservancy.

His greatest ambition is to endow his 
four sons with a strong, responsible and 
growing family business and a safe and 
thriving planet for future generations.

Honoring The Andrew 
Sabin Family Foundation 
YMCA EAST HAMPTON RECENTER

ANDREW SABIN
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Peter J. Mastaglio has served as 
counsel to the YMCA of Long Island 
since 1974, has been a director since 
1981, and served as Chairman of the 
Board from 1981 to 1984. Peter has 
also found time to serve as an officer 
or board member of the Epilepsy 
Foundation, the Garden City Family 
Life Center, and as District Chair of 
the New York Bar Foundation. 

He began his legal career as a Judge 
Advocate and ultimately a Captain 
in the United States Marine Corps 
serving in Quantico, Virginia and 
the former Republic of Vietnam. 
Mr. Mastaglio has served as head 
of Cullen and Dykman’s litigation 
department and now concentrates 
his practice in the area of commercial 
litigation. He has extensive trial 
and appellate experience in the 
state and federal courts and before 
assorted arbitration panels. He 
currently serves as a mediator, a 
court appointed receiver, and a 
special master to supervise and rule 
on discovery issues that may arise in 
complex litigation. 

Supporting Peter in all of these 
efforts is his immediate family 
consisting of his wife, Deirdre, his 
two children, Elizabeth and James 
and James’ wife Bridgette, and his 
four grandchildren with ages running 
from nine to four, Bridie, Teddy 
(Theodora), Olivia, and Kellan.

Centennial Leadership Award 
SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

PETER J. MASTAGLIO

Armand D’Amato began his career 
when he was elected to the New 
York Assembly, in 1972, and served 
with distinction until 1987. During 
his tenure, he was a member of the 
subcommittee of the handicap dealing 
with special needs children, including 
deafness. While serving on this 
committee, he found out his oldest 
daughter was born deaf. It was at that 
time, he became a board member of 
the Deafness Research Foundation, 
which is known today as the Hearing 
Health Foundation. He served as 
Chairman of the foundation for 
five years.

While serving in the Assembly, he 
joined the advisory board of the 
Hagedorn Little Village School, a 
school located in Nassau County that 
provides therapeutic programs to 
infants, pre-school, and elementary 
school children with a wide range of 
developmental delays. He eventually 
became a trustee and then chaired 
the board for five years. Today, Little 
Village is the premier school in Nassau 
County for children with special needs. 
Mr. D’Amato is one of two recipients of 
the HLVS Lifetime Achievement Award, 

in recognition of his selfless devotion 
and lifeless endeavors on behalf of 
children and adults.

In 1975, Mr. D’Amato founded the law 
firm of D’Amato, Forchelli, Capetola 
which is known today as Forchelli, 
Deegan, Terrana. Presently, he 
serves as Managing Director at Park 
Strategies, LLC.

Mr. D’Amato has been a member of five 
YMCAs covering a span of fifty years, 
and currently sits on the corporate 
Board of Directors of the YMCA of 
Long Island. While a member of the 
Huntington YMCA Advisory Board, he 
chaired the Building Fund Drive for the 
expansion of the Sammis Family Child 
Care Center. 

Mr. D’Amato earned his J.D. from 
Suffolk University Law School and 
an undergraduate business degree 
in accounting from St. John’s 
University. Armand D’Amato resides 
in the hamlet of Oyster Bay, where 
he is a volunteer EMT for the Oyster 
Bay Fire Department One. He is the 
father of five children, and has one 
granddaughter.

Centennial Leadership Award 
HEALTHY LIVING

ARMAND D’AMATO
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YMCA 
INSPIRED 

GIFTS

DONATE
YMCALI.org/100years

Every YMCA Inspired Gift you 
purchase helps to enrich the lives 
of children, teens, adults, seniors, 
and families in need. The YMCA 
provides programs and services 
that nurture youth development, 
fosters healthy living, and inspires 
social responsibility.

N.J. Burkett joined the Eyewitness News team 
in 1989. His distinctive storytelling, production 
skills and award-winning international reporting 
have added a unique dimension to WABC-TV’s 
coverage of metropolitan New York. 

He has reported on everything from war and 
diplomacy to crime and politics; from aviation 
disasters to natural disasters, race relations and 
police misconduct. 

On September 11, 2001, after the two jets 
struck the World Trade Center, N.J. and his 
photographer narrowly escaped the subsequent 
collapse of the South Tower. Their work was 
later seen on television news broadcasts 
across the nation and around the world and 
is on permanent exhibit at the Newseum in 
Washington, DC.

N.J. spent nearly three months covering the war 
in Iraq in 2003, and the military build-up that 
preceded it. He covered the terrorist bombings 
in Madrid (2004) and London (2005), as well 
as the war between Israel and Hezbollah in 
Southern Lebanon (2006), the Israeli-Hamas 
War in Gaza (2009-10) as well as three Israeli 
national elections and the death of Palestinian 
leader, Yasir Arafat (2004). N.J. witnessed the 
historic Israeli withdrawal from the Gaza Strip 
(2005) and chronicled the Palestinian popular 
uprising, known as the Intifadeh, in a series of 
overseas assignments from 2000-2004. 

He was the only local New York television 
news correspondent to report from Japan 
after the historic 9.0 earthquake, tsunami and 
nuclear accident in 2011, and the first among 
his colleagues to report from Haiti after the 
earthquake there, in 2010. 

In New York, N.J. has been one of WABC-TV’s 

lead reporters for many of the region’s biggest 
stories, from Superstorm Sandy to the crash 
of TWA Flight 800, the massacre at Sandy 
Hook Elementary School and landmark police 
misconduct trials. When a growing number of 
homeless New Yorkers complained that the 
city’s municipal shelters were unsafe, N.J. went 
undercover for several weeks in the winter of 
2001, disguised as a homeless man. He and an 
undercover photographer slept in New York’s 
most notorious men’s shelter. 

N. J.’s work has been honored with several of the 
most prestigious awards in American television 
news. He is a two-time winner of the coveted 
Edward R. Murrow Award from the Radio 
Television Digital News Association (formerly the 
RTNDA) and a four-time Emmy Award winner, 
including the Emmy for Outstanding On-Camera 
Achievement in 2003 and 2007. N.J. has 
received fifteen Emmy Nominations.

He shared the George Foster Peabody Award 
and the Alfred I. duPont-Columbia University 
Award with his colleagues at ABC News for 
his reporting on the September 11th terrorist 
attacks. In 2008, he was presented with the 
Allen B. DuMont Broadcaster of the Year Award 
by Montclair State University for his “significant 
contributions to the field of broadcasting.” 

N.J. is the First Vice Chairman of the National 
Academy of Television Arts & Sciences, and 
a former Trustee and past President of the 
Academy’s flagship chapter in New York.

His full name is Newton Jones Burkett. Before 
joining WABC-TV, N. J. was a correspondent for 
WFSB-TV, the CBS station in Hartford, CT., from 
1986-1989. He holds a B.A. in Political Science 
and a Master’s in International Affairs, both 
from Columbia University.

Master of Ceremonies
N.J. BURKETT 

ABC NEWS
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PATCHOGUE FAMILY YMCA & 
BROOKHAVEN ROE Y CENTER

GREAT SOUTH BAY YMCA 
& Y BOULTON CENTER

YMCA EAST HAMPTON 
RECENTER

YMCA AT GLEN COVE HUNTINGTON YMCA

ASSOCIATION SERVICES

YMCA FAMILY SERVICES

YOU CALL HOME.THE Y. THE PLACE
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Peter MastaglioArmand D’AmatoScott Sammis

Andrew Sabin 
Family Foundation

Peter Rettaliata & 
Family

The Boulton 
Family

The Treiber Family

Judy Jorge & 
Family

The Knapp Family

	
  

Nancy Rauch Douzinas 
& The Rauch Family

Message from

YMCA ASSOCIATION SERVICES

Thank you to all our honorees on this extraordinary evening. We 

are humbled and grateful to celebrate your exemplary dedication to 

the YMCA of Long Island as we celebrate 100 years of transforming 

lives across Long Island. Your visionary leadership has made our 

legacy possible and empowers our next century of service. Thank 

you for putting your heart so thoroughly behind everything we do!

 

With profound gratitude,

Anne and Anthony Brigis

No person was ever honored 
for what he received. Honor 
is given by what he gave.

CALVIN COOLIDGE

Congratulations to our dear friends and esteemed honorees. 
May you continue to inspire our Long Island Community!
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Message from

The YMCA at Glen Cove would like to 
congratulate John Treiber and the entire 
Treiber Family. Your constant support 
and generosity has truly helped us build 
strong kids, strong families, and strong 
communities.

Peter Foster
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, YMCA AT GLEN COVE

Paul Sweeney
CHAIRMAN, YMCA AT GLEN COVE

YMCA AT GLEN COVE HAPPY 100TH
- YMCA PRESCHOOL
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Message from

HUNTINGTON YMCA

Congratulations to Judy Jorge and the Jorge 
Family, Armand D’Amato, and Scott Sammis 
in celebrating our 100 years as the YMCA of 
Long Island!

Thank you, as your generosity and support 
will allow us to continue to serve the 
community of Huntington for the next 
100 years!
Eileen Knauer
SVP AND CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER 
ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, HUNTINGTON YMCA

Christopher Mitchell
CHAIRMAN, HUNTINGTON YMCA Congratulations to our honorees on your 

leadership, dedication, and support of the 
YMCA of Long Island over the years.
 
We are truly grateful and thank you for 
your vision and tireless effort as we 
continue our shared mission to build up 
our Long Island community.

Eileen Knauer

“The achievements 
of an organization 

are the results of the 
combined efforts of 

every individual.”

VINCE LOMBARDI 
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Message fromMessage from

The Great South Bay YMCA and the 
Y Boulton Center For The Performing Arts 
proudly congratulate The Boulton Family on 
this well-deserved honor.

Thank you for your leadership, vision, 
commitment, and dedication to the YMCA 
and The Y Boulton Center.

You have truly made a difference in our 
community.
Bob Pettersen
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, GREAT SOUTH BAY YMCA & Y BOULTON 
CENTER FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS

Michele Rizzo-Berg
CENTER DIRECTOR, Y BOULTON CENTER FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS 

Patrick Fawcett
CHAIRMAN, GREAT SOUTH BAY YMCA

GREAT SOUTH BAY YMCA & 
THE Y BOULTON CENTER

Congratulations Knapp Family!

A fitting tribute to one of Patchogue’s finest 
families.

We thank you, not just for your dedication 
to the Patchogue Family YMCA, but also for 
what you have done, and continue to do, for 
the community.

With gratitude,
Donna Boyle
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, PATCHOGUE FAMILY/BROOKHAVEN ROE YMCA

Michael Faherty
CHAIRMAN, PATCHOGUE FAMILY/BROOKHAVEN ROE YMCA

PATCHOGUE FAMILY YMCA & 
BROOKHAVEN ROE Y CENTER
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Message fromMessage from

On behalf of all of your family and friends at the 
YMCA East Hampton RECenter, we congratulate 
the Andrew Sabin Family Foundation for their 
vision, leadership and support. 

Glenn O. Vickers II
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, YMCA EAST HAMPTON RECENTER

Karen Golden
CHAIRMAN, YMCA EAST HAMPTON RECENTER

YMCA EAST HAMPTON RECENTER

Congratulations Peter Rettaliata!

You have made it your mission to support, 
give, and impact individuals who need a 
helping hand.

You are truly an authentic and generous 
unsung hero.

Thank you for all you have done, are doing, 
and will continue to do for the community.

 

With gratitude,

Stacey Spata
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, YMCA FAMILY SERVICES

YMCA FAMILY SERVICES
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YMCA OF LONG ISLAND
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

James G. Taylor, Chairman

Paul Craco, Vice Chairman

Sallyanne K. Ballweg, Treasurer

Gordon M. Siess, Secretary

Robert J. Ahlstrom, Jr. Esq.

Linda M. Armyn

Christopher Becker

John J. Bishar, Jr.

Frank Boulton

Frank Califano

Josie Callari

Christopher Capece

Resi Cooper

Armand D’Amato

Marie D’ Amato-Rizzi

Theresa Elkowitz

Javier Evans

Michael Faherty

Patrick Fawcett

John J. Finn

Karen Golden

Jorge Jimenez

Christopher E. Kent

Mary Beth Lichtneger

Winifred B. Mack

Douglas C. Manditch

David Manning

Peter J. Mastaglio

William H. Mausert

Hon. Richard J. McCord

Christopher Mitchell

Amy Newman

Belinda Pagdanganan

Peter Rettaliata

James C. Romanelli

Scott Sammis

Paul Sweeney

John H. Treiber

HONORARY 
MEMBERS
John R. Bransfield, Jr. 
Isobel Klein, Ph. D. 
Charles B. Mancini 
Ric Rose

ADVISORY 
COUNCIL
John P. Greene 
Joseph Petrocelli 
Douglas W. Pierce

ASSOCIATION LEADERSHIP

Anne N. Brigis 
President & CEO

 Eileen Knauer 
Senior Vice President & Chief Operating Officer

 Mark Katzenberger 
Vice President & Chief Financial Officer

YMCA OF LONG ISLAND
BOARD OF MANAGERS &
EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS

Brookhaven Roe YMCA Center & 
Patchogue Family YMCA

Donna Boyle EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Michael Faherty CHAIRMAN

Great South Bay YMCA & 
The Y Boulton Center for the Performing Arts

Robert Pettersen EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Michele Rizzo-Berg CENTER DIRECTOR, THE Y BOULTON CENTER

Patrick Fawcett CHAIRMAN, GREAT SOUTH BAY YMCA

Huntington YMCA

Eileen Knauer ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Christopher Mitchell CHAIRMAN

YMCA at Glen Cove

Peter Foster EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Paul Sweeney CHAIRMAN

YMCA East Hampton RECenter

Glenn O. Vickers II EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Karen Golden CHAIRMAN

 YMCA Family Services

Stacey Spata EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Peter Rettaliata CHAIRMAN
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COUNTY OF SUFFOLK 

 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 
Steven Bellone 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 

 
LOCATION:                                                                                                                MAILING ADDRESS: 
H. LEE DENNISON BUILDING, 12th FLOOR                                                              P.O. BOX 6100                                                                                   OFFICE  (631) 853-4000     
100 VETERANS MEMORIAL HIGHWAY                                                    HAUPPAUGE, NY 11788-0099                                                                       FAX  (631) 853-4818 

 
 
 
September 19, 2019 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
It is my pleasure to welcome you to the YMCA of Long Island’s 100th Anniversary Gala. 
 
For over a century, the YMCA has been an invaluable organization on Long Island. The many 
programs offered to members are incredibly successful in helping residents achieve their very 
best. The Y has been integral in facilitating healthy lifestyles, fostering social responsibility, and 
aiding youth development throughout Long Island and the New York region. 
 
I would also like to acknowledge tonight’s honorees who have gone above and beyond in 
advancing the mission of the YMCA. Your support, generosity, and commitment to the Y is 
unparalleled.   
 
On behalf of the 1.5 million residents of Suffolk County, thank you for organizing this wonderful 
celebration and I look forward to our continued friendship. 
 
Enjoy the festivities! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
STEVEN BELLONE 
Suffolk County Executive 
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Dear Friends, 
 
 
It is our distinct honor to address you as we celebrate the 100th Anniversary gala 
for the YMCA of Long Island. 
 
 For the past 100 years YMCA of Long Island has been a leading non-profit 
organization working daily to improve lives through programs and services that 
nurture youth, foster healthy living and inspire social responsibility.  
 
It’s important to take time and recognize the organizations and individuals that 
work tirelessly to make our community an environment where everyone can grow 
and thrive. As a community partner YMCA of Long Island has been a constant 
advocate for improving the quality of life of children, adults and families through 
programs that develop spirit, mind, and body. 
 
Once again, I congratulate all honorees and YMCA of Long Island for the work it 
does to improve the quality of life for all members of the Long Island Community.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

Phil Ramos  
6th Assembly District  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE ASSEMBLY 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

ALBANY PHILIP RAMOS 
Member of Assembly 
6th Assembly District 

DEPUTY MAJORITY LEADER MEMBER 
 

Committee on Ways and Means 
Committee on Education 

Committee on Aging 
Committee on Local Governments 

Subcommittee on 
Students with Special Needs 

Black, Puerto Rican, Hispanic and Asian Legislative Caucus 
Puerto Rican/ Hispanic Task Force 

ALBANY OFFICE: Room 648, Legislative Office Building, Albany, New York 12248 • 518-455-5185, FAX: 518-455-5236 
DISTRICT OFFICE: 1010 Suffolk Avenue, Brentwood, New York 11717 • 631-435-3214, FAX: 631-435-3239  

 

 

 
      

           
 
 
 
 
 
 

     September 2019 

 

   Dear Friends: 
 
 

It is my pleasure to send my warmest greetings and sincere congratulations on behalf of 
the residents of the 10th Assembly District to the YMCA of Long Island as you celebrate your 
100th Anniversary. 

 
I also extend my congratulations to your richly deserving honorees, Nancy Rauch 

Douzinas, and the Rauch Family, the Treiber Family, the Boulton Family, Peter Rettaliata and 
Family, the Knapp Family, the Andrew Sabin Family Foundation and Huntington’s honorees, 
Judy Jorge and Family, as well as Centennial Leadership Award honorees, Scott Sammis, 
Armand D’Amato and Peter Mastaglio. 

 
The YMCA of Long Island is celebrating 100 years of transforming lives; a place to 

nurture our children and teens, through programs that foster learning, creativity, self-esteem 
and success; a place to build a healthy body and mind; a place to find support, care and a 
helping hand and a home away from home for countless Long Islanders.  

 
It is my pleasure to honor the YMCA of Long Island and to wish you every continued 

success in the future.    
 

Sincerely, 

        
       Steve Stern 

 

Steve Stern 
NEW YORK STATE 
ASSEMBLYMAN 
10th AD 
95 Broad Hollow Road, Suite 100 
Melville, NY 11747 
(631) 271-8025 
sterns@nyassembly.gov 
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THE Y THEN
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THE Y NOW
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The Rauch Foundation salutes the evening’s  

honorees and the YMCA of Long Island  

for 100 historic years of service to the  

region’s families, children and communities. 

Congratulations to All! 

The Boulton Family 

Nancy Rauch Douzinas & Family 

Judy Jorge & Family 

The Knapp Family 

Peter Rettaliata & Family 

Andrew Sabin Family Foundation 

The Treiber Family 

The Rauch Foundation salutes the evening’s 
honorees and the YMCA of Long Island 
for 100 historic years of service to the 
region’s families, children and communities. 
Congratulations to All!

The Boulton Family

Nancy Rauch Douzinas & Family

Judy Jorge & Family

The Knapp Family

Peter Rettaliata & Family

Andrew Sabin Family Foundation

The Treiber Family

Scott Sammis

Armand D’Amato

Peter Mastaglio

Congratulations to the 
YMCA of Long Island Family

and all of our Honorees
on this 100th Anniversary!

Nancy Rauch Douzinas & The Rauch Family
The Knapp Family

Judy Jorge & Family
The Treiber Family
The Boulton Family

Peter Rettaliata & Family
Andrew Sabin Family Foundation

Scott Sammis
Armand D’Amato
Peter Mastaglio

  We are grateful to all our honorees for their visionary 
leadership, and passionate philanthropic support.

Your exceptional contributions make a profound difference 
to all we serve across Long Island.

Diane and James G. Taylor

“Some people dream of worthy accomplishments,
while others stay awake and do them.”  

ANONYMOUS
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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 
 

YMCA OF LONG ISLAND  
 
 

HAPPY 100TH BIRTHDAY 
 
 
 

WE ARE SO PROUD TO BE A PART 
  

OF THIS GREAT ORGANIZATION 
 
 

CONTINUED SUCCESS IN ALL 
 

YOUR FUTURE ENDEAVORS 
 
 
 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF HOWARD AND HOPE TREIBER 
 

WHO TAUGHT US ABOUT GENEROSITY & CARING 
 
 
 
 

John & Carol-Ann Treiber 
H. Craig & Lora Treiber 
Bruce & Virginia Treiber 
Scott & Jo-Ellen Treiber 

Peter & Irene Treiber 
Pam Treiber Baldwin 

And 
The Many Grandchildren and 

Great Grandchild 

 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 
 

YMCA OF LONG ISLAND  
 
 

HAPPY 100TH BIRTHDAY 
 
 
 

WE ARE SO PROUD TO BE A PART 
  

OF THIS GREAT ORGANIZATION 
 
 

CONTINUED SUCCESS IN ALL 
 

YOUR FUTURE ENDEAVORS 
 
 
 

IN LOVING MEMORY OF HOWARD AND HOPE TREIBER 
 

WHO TAUGHT US ABOUT GENEROSITY & CARING 
 
 
 
 

John & Carol-Ann Treiber 
H. Craig & Lora Treiber 
Bruce & Virginia Treiber 
Scott & Jo-Ellen Treiber 

Peter & Irene Treiber 
Pam Treiber Baldwin 

And 
The Many Grandchildren and 

Great Grandchild 
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Congratulations to the YMCA of 
Long Island for their 100th year 
of tireless efforts in providing 
opportunities for youth, health 

promotion and incredible 
leadership within our community.
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Congratulations to tonight’s honorees: 
Nancy Rauch Douzinas &  

The Rauch Family 
The Treiber Family 

The Boulton Family 
Judy Jorge & Family 

Peter Rettaliata & Family 
The Knapp Family 

Andrew Sabin Family Foundation 
 

Congratulations to the winners of 
tonight’s Centennial Leadership Award: 

Scott Sammis 
Armand D’Amato 

Peter Mastaglio

For more information, 
visit lovebethpage.com.

Bethpage is proud to support the

YMCA of 
Long Island
Celebrating 100 years 

of transforming lives!
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WE’RE PROUD TO BE
PART OF YOUR FAMILY.

CONGRATULATIONS TO
THE YMCA OF LONG ISLAND

ON 100 YEARS!

- The Boulton Family

Thank you to the
YMCA of Long Island.

We are proud to be part of
the Y Family transforming 

lives on Long Island.

Congratulations!
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Congratulations to tonight’s Honorees and my 
fellow Centennial Leadership Award recipients, your 
dedication to the Y is truly an inspiration to all. 
 
Happy 100th Anniversary to the YMCA, here’s to 
another 100 years of healthy living on Long Island.
         
Armand D’Amato

“An anniversary is a time to 
celebrate the joys of today, the 
memories of yesterday, and the 

hopes of tomorrow.”  

– Author Unknown

“There are only two ways to live your life: 
as though nothing is a miracle, or as though 

everything is a miracle.”
ALBERT EINSTEIN 

Congratulations to all of this evening’s honorees, 
and the YMCA of Long Island for providing essential 
programs and services to our region’s local 
communities for 100 years. The Sammis Family is 
proud to be a part of the YMCA’s impressive history 
and promising future. Congratulations!

The Sammis Family
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Congratulations to tonight’s 
honorees and happy 100 years of 

success to the YMCA of Long Island!
 

Liz and Jim Romanelli

“Celebrate what you have 
accomplished, but raise the bar a 

little higher, each time you succeed.”
– MIA HAMM

Andrew Sabin Family Foundation 
 is proud to support the
 YMCA of Long Island

 in celebrating 100 years 
of transforming lives.
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Congratulations to the 
YMCA of Long Island on their 
100th Anniversary.

Best wishes and thanks to 
all of the honorees.

Honorable and Mrs. Richard J. McCord

VHB shares your mission to 
make communities stronger.

Engineers | Scientists | Planners | Designers 

Join us! www.vhb.com/careers

Congratulations 
YMCA of Long Island 
on 100 years of  
transforming lives 
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THANK YOU  
for  

100 Years  
of Helping the 
Long Island  
Community  

 
 From your Friends at 

J. PETROCELLI CONTRACTING, INC. 

 
100 Comac Street 

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779 
(631) 981-5200 phone 

(631) 981-5239 fax  
www.petrocelliinc.com 

 

Untitled-7   1 9/3/19   8:50 AM
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Congratulations to the 
Boulton family

on your honor and the 
YMCA of Long Island

on 100 great years!

We can’t quack enough about you!
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With Locations in Islandia, Hauppauge, Smithtown, Melville, Babylon, 
Shirley, Stony Brook, Port Jefferson, Patchogue and Center Moriches

DAMIANOS 
REALTY GROUP 

50
YEARS®

(631) 360-9000
drgrealty.com

First Class Professional & Medical 
Office Buildings on Long Island

Congratulations to the YMCA of 
Long Island on Celebrating 100 Years!

We’re making   
GOOD THINGS  HAPPEN

in the   
TOWN OF  BABYLON

Wishing you another 100 years  
of success in supporting  
our local communities.

www.BabylonIDA.org

Tom Dolan, CEO  •  Babylon IDA
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Congratulations to Tonight’s Honorees, 
 and Especially the Knapp Family 

The Rotary Club of Patchogue is a Proud Supporter of 
the Patchogue YMCA, and we are thankful to the 

 Knapp Family for their continuing commitment and 
contributions to the Patchogue Community

The Rotary Club of Patchogue 
is Pleased to Recognize 

the YMCA of Long Island 
on the Occasion of its 

 100th Anniversary.

CONGRATULATIONS
to the

YMCA OF LONG ISLAND 
on 100 years of 

serving Long Island families

LGBT Network | Hauppauge Center
125 Kennedy Drive, Suite 100

Hauppauge, NY 11788
631.665.2300 

LGBT Network | Hamptons Center
44 Union Street

Sag Harbor NY, 11963
631.889.4950

LGBT Network | Queens Center
37-18 Northern Blvd., Suite 107

Long Island City NY, 11788
631.665.2300

lgbtnetwork.org
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Congratulations to the YMCA of Long Island 
on celebrating 100 years!

We are proud to be your partner to build 
healthy lives across Long Island.

Cullen and Dykman is proud to join the 
YMCA Of Long Island 

in honoring our colleague 
Peter Mastaglio

at the 100th Anniversary Gala

New York | New Jersey| Washington, D.C.

cullenanddykman.com

Garden City
100 Quentin Roosevelt Boulevard
Garden City, NY 11530
T: 516.357.3700
F: 516.357.3792
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 ​Craco & Ellsworth, LLP 
Providing Quality, Cost-Effective, Legal Services 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

CONGRATULATES  
the 

YMCA of Long Island  
on  

100 Years of Excellence 
and all of tonight’s 

Honorees 
 
 
 
 

7 High Street, Ste 200 
Huntington, New York 11743 

(631) 271-5000 
www.cracoellsworth.com 

 

Congratulations! 
Empire National Bank is proud to celebrate the 

YMCA’s 100th Anniversary and congratulates the 
honorees and award winners.

ISLANDIA  l  MANHATTAN  l  MINEOLA  l  PORT JEFF STATION  l  SHIRLEY

empirenb.com

100
HONOREES

CENTENNIAL LEADERSHIP AWARDS

Nancy Rauch Douzinas & The Rauch Family
Association Services

The Treiber Family
YMCA at Glen Cove

Judy Jorge & Family
Huntington YMCA

The Knapp Family
Patchogue Family YMCA

The Boulton Family
Great South Bay YMCA

Peter Rettaliata & Family
YMCA Family Services

Andrew Sabin Family Foundation
YMCA East Hampton RECenter

Scott Sammis 
Armand D’Amato 
Peter Mastaglio
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To the YMCA of Long Island Family
and all of the honorees

 

Congratulations on this very special
Milestone of a 100 years of transformational service

To the Long Island community,
 

And, to each of you,
we extend this prayer,

 
May your day be always filled with blessings

Like the sun that lights the sky,
 

And may you always have the courage,
to spread your wings and fly!

 Winnie and Bill Mack

Congratulations to all the honorees! We are 
so proud to be a part of the YMCA family as 
they celebrate 100 years in our community.

Sharon and Gordon Siess
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BDO USA, LLP IS 
PROUD TO SUPPORT

YMCA OF 
LONG ISLAND’S 
100th ANNIVERSARY 
GALA 

Adam Cole, Managing Partner
Greater New York Healthcare and Nonprofit Practice
212-885-8327 / acole@bdo.com

Accountants and Advisors  
www.bdo.com

BDO provides assurance, tax, and advisory services to a wide 
range of publicly traded and privately held companies. We offer a 
sophisticated array of services and the resources and capabilities of 
the BDO global network, combined with the personal attention of 
experienced professionals.

622 Third Avenue, Floor 31, New York, NY 10017
401 Broadhollow Road, Suite 201, Melville, NY 11747

Sofia Blair, Partner
Greater New York Healthcare and Nonprofit Practice
631-927-1185 / sblair@bdo.com

Matthew Bredes, Senior Manager
Greater New York Healthcare and Nonprofit Practice
631-927-1160 / mbredes@bdo.com
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AvalonBay Communities, Inc.

CREATING A BETTER WAY  
TO LIVE EVERY DAY.

AVALONBAY CONGRATULATES 
TONIGHT’S HONOREES. 

Avalon Great Neck
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Congratulations and Best Wishes 
to the YMCA of Long Island on this 

incredible milestone. 

Warmest Wishes,

Noreen and John Bishar

“Success only takes shape 
with passion, perseverance, 

hard work and sincerity.”
- Anonymous

DRIVEN TO DELIVER

www.rivkinradler.com

®

Rivkin Radler 
is proud to support

YMCA 
of 

Long Island

HUDSON VALLEY

NEW YORK CITY

NEW JERSEY

CAPITOL REGION

LONG ISLAND

Congratulations to all
the Honorees
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The Young 
Men’s Christian 
Association of 
Long Island

We are proud to support

Kathy Costas 

60-20 Woodside Ave. 
Woodside, NY 11377
718-335-6100

snb.com

Expect Extraordinary.

Vice President, 
Managing Director
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600 FRONT STREET HEMPSTEAD NEW YORK 11550-4494 
445 GRIFFING AVENUE RIVERHEAD NEW YORK  11901 

100 EGBERTSON ROAD CAMPBELL HALL NEW YORK 10916 
(516) 538-2500 

WWW.FUREYLAW.COM 

FUREY, FUREY,  
LEVERAGE & 

DARLINGTON, P.C. 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

Congratulations to the YMCA 
on 100 years of service to the community! 

 
Special thanks to the Honorees: 

 
 Nancy Rauch Douzinas & The Rauch Family 
 The Treiber Family   The Boulton Family 
 Judy Jorge & Family   Peter Rettaliata & Family 
 The Knapp Family   Andy Sabin 

ngrid.com
Connect with us on

We salute those 
who empower the 
community.
We are proud to support the YMCA  
of Long Island and congratulate them 
on 100 Years. 
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Karen Golden  
Interim Chair,  
East Hampton YMCA  
and the Firm

Congratulate

ANDY SABIN  
and  
THE KNAPP 
FAMILY
and all the honorees for 
their service and dedication  
to the YMCA

www.EganGolden.com

BRIAN T. EGAN, ESQ.
KAREN GOLDEN, ESQ.
MICHAEL GARABEDIAN, ESQ. 
~~~~~~~~
JOHN J. ROE III, ESQ. 
PHIL BOYLE, ESQ.
~~~~~~~~
VINCENT A. CANDURRA, ESQ.
CHRISTOPHER A. BIANCO, ESQ.
PAGE TRAXLER, ESQ.

Patchogue      East Hampton

EGAN017_YMCA_Ad_4.25x7.25_4C.indd   1 8/28/19   11:17 AM

Baker Tilly proudly supports  
the YMCA of Long Island and  
the 100th Anniversary Gala. 
Congratulations to tonight’s honorees!

Patrick Yu, CPA, Partner
+1 (212) 792 4802 
patrick.yu@bakertilly.com

Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP trading as Baker Tilly is a member of the global network 
of Baker Tilly International Ltd., the members of which are separate and independent 
legal entities. © 2019 Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP.

Connect with us:  
bakertilly.com
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Congratulations to our good friend
Armand D’Amato 

on this well deserved
centennial leadership award.

 
George and Olga Tsunis
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Creative excellence since 1988

www.ssar.com

Congratulations!

403 Oakwood Road • Huntington Station, NY      631-424-2077

Congratulations to 
The YMCA of Long Island 

on their 100th Anniversary.
 The Ballweg Family

The Rettaliata Family 

salutes the YMCA of Long Island

Helping communities to thrive for 100 Years
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Congratulations to the
YMCA of Long Island

on your 

100th Anniversary!

Thank you for 100 years of life changing 
service; and to the Boulton Family, for their 
tremendous contribution to Bay Shore, and 

Long Island’s South Shore community.

 David and Jacqueline Siben Manning

We are proud to support the YMCA of Long 
Island. Thank you for making a difference. 
Congratulations to all the honorees!

Rod Grozier 
PRESIDENT & CEO

100 years and 
still going strong!
Congratulations!

Barbara & Charlie Mancini
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Congratulations and best wishes 
to Armand D’Amato and  
the YMCA of Long Island

Vincent Pizzulli and 
Beechwood Homes

Country Pointe Plainview Clubhouse

We are proud to support the 

YMCA’s 100th Anniversary.
Congratulations to all the Honorees

©2019 People’s United Bank, N.A. |  Member FDIC

Congratulations to all the honorees! I am 
honored to be a part of the Y family.

Madge Smith
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Proudly supports YMCA of Long Island 
100th Anniversary Gala

One Healthy Way, Oceanside, NY 11572  •  (516) 632-3000
www.southnassau.org

South Nassau is now the flagship hospital of the Mount Sinai Health System on Long Island

Congratulations to all the Honorees and 
Centennial Award Recipient Armand D’Amato

On Behalf of The Board of Directors,
Administration and Medical Sta�

Congratulations to

Armand D’Amato
on his

Centennial Leadership Award
and

all the Honorees

Best Wishes
from

Michael F. Puntillo
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Investing in solar and other renewables. 
One of the many ways we’re using smart technology 
to keep our island green for generations to come.

PSEGLINY.com

Congratulations, YMCA. 
100 Years of Helping People 
Find Their Awesome
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